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What is happening in your area?  

We are progressing well with the installation of the new water pipe in Wittenoom Street (between 

Bennett Street and Plain Street) and we’re on track for completion by early 2025. This project will secure 

the supply of water in the City of Perth. 

 

Our authorised contractor, DM Civil, will soon commence work to permanently resurface Wittenoom 

Street. This work requires full road closure of Wittenoom Street (between Bennett and Plain 

Streets) for up to 2 days. Further details below:  

 

Wittenoom Street resurfacing – important information 

On Monday 2 and Tuesday 3 December, between 7am – 5pm, Wittenoom Street is scheduled to be 

resurfaced.  

All on-street parking will be closed in each of the above scheduled dates. Please arrange alternative 

parking for your vehicle from the night prior to these scheduled works, and for the subsequent days of 

work.  

 

A full closure is required to ensure the resurfacing and line marking is completed without obstruction.  

Local traffic can access Wittenoom Street via the westbound parking lane. The detour map is below: 
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We work closely with the City of Perth to ensure all reinstatements are carried out to the required 

standard.  

As with any construction work, delays may occur once work commences. We will provide timely updates 

if we expect any significant change to the above schedule.  

We understand and appreciate that this essential work may cause temporary inconveniences and 

disruption, and we will do what we can to minimise impacts where we can.  

 

How will this impact me? 

As with any construction activities, there will be an increase in vehicle movement, noise and dust 
in the area. Traffic management personnel be on-site to direct vehicles and pedestrians safely 
around the work area. 
 

Property access will be maintained throughout most of the work; however, some properties will 

have temporary access restrictions to their driveways for up to 1 day. If your property is impacted, 

we will contact you in advance to ensure minimal disruption.  

 

We will aim to keep impacts to the community to a minimum wherever possible and keep the area tidy. 

We thank you for your understanding and cooperation whilst this essential work takes place. 

Want to know more? 

For more information, search ‘Wittenoom Street water pipeline’ to view FAQs, traffic detour maps    

and other key information.  

Alternatively, feel free to contact:  

• Belinda Salvoni, Water Corporation Community Engagement Advisor, at 

Belinda.Salvoni@watercorporation.com.au or (08) 9420 2144  

• Wing Leung, Water Corporation Project Manager, at wing.leung@watercorporation.com.au or 

(08) 9420 2965 

• Tessa McGrath, DMC Project Manager, at Tessa.mcgrath@dmcivil.com.au or 0438 364 426.  

 

If you need to report a fault, emergency or security issue, please call 13 13 75 (24 hours).  
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